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Monday, 16 January 2017 
Northern Beaches Council 
Acting Executive Planner 

re DA No: N0317/16 Amended Plans 

Dear Mr Ek-Moller 

There is nothing in the amended proposal to suggest that objections to noise, Street 
parking and in particular water runoff and erosion have been in any way addressed. 

Please check our file on water run off and subsequent damage for my property, 60 Hillside 
Road. (Correspondence from Wight and Strickland, solicitors) 

Such a development if approved can only exacerbate our problem. 

After the clearing that was recently done on 62 & 85 Hillside we noticed an influx of birds 
and distressed animals on our property. Also the faster water flow through our property is 
causing an increase in erosion. 

Our objections as previously documented are reaffirmed. 

ypurs 

Ray and Virginia Falconer 


